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To whom it may concern

Dear Sir/Madam

I am very very grieved to hear about this proposed change to the
Doctor's code of practice.

It is not right in the sight of God for authorities to allow those who
go against God's law of gender - male and female only, to be officially
recognized by some other false gender.  This nation has already heaped
up sins. Please  do not add to our guilt.  God will not ignore our
wilful rebellion - He will repay our national rebellion if we do not repent.

A concerned citizen of Australia

Ian McDonald




